Meeting Notes – Jan. 18, 2022

The LaFayette Rotary Club met January 18, 2022, and Rotarian Allen Tucker was responsible for the speaker.  He invited as his guest Jimmy Stewart, a water and wastewater specialist, to speak on behalf of the Main Street Alabama project.  "Main Street Alabama is focused on bringing jobs, dollars and people back to Alabama's historic communities. Economic development is at the heart of this statewide organization's efforts to revitalize downtowns and neighborhoods across the state."

LaFayette is in the application phase of this project.  Vision LaFayette, the committee for which Mr. Stewart is chairperson, is tasked with the organizational aspect of the local project and submitting the application.  If our application is selected, the Main Street Alabama organization will provide assistance to our city with its plans to revitalize the downtown area.  The application is due May 9.  LaFayette will know by mid-June whether the application was selected.

There will a drop-in meeting for the community on February 15, from 5-7:00 PM, in the chapel at Vines Funeral Home.  Community members can learn more about the project and can volunteer to help with various tasks that are part of the extensive application.  Rotary members in attendance at the meeting were asked to submit individual letters of support as part of the application packet and the club was asked to submit a letter on behalf of the club itself.

If LaFayette is accepted for this project, it will be a multi-year project.  There will be an operational committee made up of local community members who will guide the city in its revitalization efforts going forward.
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